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Detention Center resident seriously injured

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
May 18, 2022

NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. — About 12:45 p.m. Wednesday, May 18, 2022, a resident at the
Al Cannon Detention Center jumped from the second-tier balcony level of a housing unit and
landed on the first floor. Detention deputies and medical staff tended to the resident until EMS
arrived. She was transported to MUSC with life-threatening injuries. The State Law Enforcement
Division was asked to investigate.

UPDATE May 20, 2022

While Detention Center resident Patricia Sizemore was being treated at the hospital following
the incident, her four charges were dismissed, and she was released from CCSO custody.

Charge information and other details on residents of the Detention Center can be found via the

online search function at https://inmatesearch.charlestoncounty.org/. To include those who have
been released, make sure the "show past bookings" box is checked.
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CONNECTWITHCCSD @ § w o




